
VILLAGE OF ROSLYN HARBOR 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

A public hearing will be held by and before the Planning Board of the Incorporated Village 

of Roslyn Harbor, Nassau County, New York, at the Village Hall – 500 Motts Cove Road South 

in the Village on September 27, 2023, at 7:00 P.M. to discuss the property at 720 Bryant Avenue, 

Roslyn Harbor designated as Section 20, Block M, Lot 241 on the Land and Tax Map of Nassau 

County.   

 

 The above application is on file at the Office of the Village Clerk, 500 Motts Cove Road 

South, Roslyn Harbor, NY, where it may be seen Monday through Friday, between the hours of 

8:00AM and 2:00PM until the time of the meeting. 

 

 If any individual requires special assistance to attend, please notify the Village Clerk at 

least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. 

 

  

     

        By Order of the Planning Board 

Marla Wolfson, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

September 20, 2023 

 

 

 
 


